
 

St. Bronislava Parish 
 

 

March 21, 2021 
 

Welcome to our parish!  
 

 

 

St. Bronislava Parish Mission Statement: 

 
 

Bearing Witness to CHRIST  

in Word and Deed 



Pastoral Reflections 
 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

Last week the Wisconsin Department of Health added clergy to the list of those eligible for the CoVid-19 vaccine. By 

the time you read this, I will have received my first dose. Our school and parish staff are also being offered the 

opportunity to be vaccinated through the Pacelli Catholic Schools. I want to take this opportunity to encourage 

everyone to consider being vaccinated when you are able to do so. As our US Bishops have stated, being vaccinated 

“can be an act of charity that serves the common good.”  
 

Some have questioned whether a Catholic can receive these vaccines because of their connection to the grave evil of 

abortion, either in their development or testing. This connection, while considered “remote” is still an issue for us as a 

people of life. Despite the legitimate ethical concerns surrounding the vaccines due to the use of compromised stem 

cell lines, both the Vatican and the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops have ruled that Catholics can in 

good conscience receive them when no “ethically irreproachable” vaccine is available. The statement from the 

Vatican is entitled, “Note on the morality of using some anti-CoVid-19 vaccines” and is available online. The statement 

from the US Bishops can be accessed here: www.usccb.org/resources/moral-considerations-regarding-new-covid-19-

vaccines.  
 

So, please rest assured, it is not a sin to be vaccinated. The Church earnestly requests pharmaceutical companies to 

refrain from using compromised stem cell lines in the development, production, and testing of vaccines and other 

therapeutics – and urges us to do the same. The Church also presumes that those Catholics receiving the vaccine 

are not in any way condoning abortion. While it is true that certain vaccines (Pfizer and Moderna) would be morally 

preferable to others (Johnson & Johnson) the reality is that most people will not have a choice of the vaccine available 

to them, especially in poor or rural areas. Consequently, any of these vaccines may be licitly received where there is 

no alternative available. 
 

In all of this, we need to remember that central to our Catholic Faith is the reverence for all human life, from 

conception to natural death. This certainly means an unwavering opposition to abortion. But it also entails the same 

unwavering commitment to safeguarding human life and dignity in all other areas as well. To be credible in our 

witness to life we must also be consistent across the board. Doing our part to help bring the pandemic under control 

could certainly be considered a “pro-life” issue. It is so imperative, the Vatican statement insists, that if for reasons of 

conscience individuals opt not to be vaccinated, they “must do their utmost” to avoid the potential spread of the      

virus – wearing a mask, social distancing, avoiding large crowds, etc. It is simply part of loving your neighbor as 

yourself.  

 

God bless and have a great week. 

 

Father Ed 

March         25        † Theresa Stanislawski 
 

March         26        † Joyce Sankey 
        

March         27         The Blaski Family 
    
March         28          † Clarence & Lorraine Check 

                                                                                        Parish Family                                                                                                   

    Fr Lynch              †   Florence Bluma 

March         20          Parish Family 

   Fr Lynch            †   Myron Wroblewski 
    
March         21          † Tony Hirzy                                                                                                       

                               † Arnold Skibba 

   Fr Lynch            †   Mary Jane Meshak 
 

 

March          23        † Adam Schlutter 
 

 

March          24         † Rob Hogeland 

Mass Intentions 



2021 Envelope and Plate Offerings 
 

 

February 28, 2021  Envelopes…….…188 

                           Collection………$14,847.00  

WeShare………2/20 to 2/27….$6,685.00 

Gift Cards………………..$130.20 

Thank you for using WeShare online 
giving!  
 

Now is the perfect time for you to use WeShare! 

We encourage you to use WeShare for your 

contributions, especially if you are unable to be at 

Mass in-person. Go to stbrons.com and follow the 

links.   

Email: businessoffice@stbrons.com if you need 

help setting up online giving. Then, we will take you 

off the envelope mailing list. If you would like to 

mail your contribution envelope to the parish,  send 

it to:   
 

St. Bronislava Parish, PO Box 158,  
Plover, WI 54467.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

Parish News 

St. Bronislava Parish Information 
 

Masses ~ You will need to sign up for weekend 

Mass.  Go to stbrons.com or call the parish 

office at 715-344-4326 before 3:00 pm Friday. 
 

Parish offices open ~ 9:00 am - 3:00 pm,  M - F 

All must observe social distancing and  

face coverings are mandated by the governor. 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

Open to the Public with limited seating.  

Saturday, 4:00 pm 

Sunday, 8:00 am (Live-Stream)  

Sunday, 10:30 am 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

Open to the Public with limited seating. 

Tuesday, 5:30 pm (Live-Stream) 

Wednesday - Friday, 8:15 am (Live-Stream) 

2020-2021 DIOCESAN ANNUAL APPEAL 

As of Monday, March 16, 2021 

Campaign Goal $ 154,220.00 

Pledged 75.67% $ 117,445.70 

Short of Goal $   36,774.30 

Number of Households 1800 

Pledging    338 

Not Pledging  1462 

 

Lent 2021 at St. Bronislava Parish 

Jesus is Lord! 

Holy Thursday ~ April 1
st

 at 7:00 pm 

                Mass of the Lord’s Supper 
 

Good Friday ~ April 2
nd

 at 12:30 pm & 5:30 pm 

                Solemn Commemoration of the  Lord’s Passion  

TICKETS  REQUIRED for these Friday Services. 

Holy Saturday ~ April 3
rd 

at 8:00 pm
 

                 The Great Vigil of Easter  
 

Easter Sunday ~ April 4
th 

AM Masses at 6:30, 8:00 

& 10:30   TICKETS REQUIRED for these Sunday 

morning Masses. 

Tickets will be available after weekend 
Masses and  in the parish office from       

8 am - 3 pm Mon - Fri.  
 

Tickets are first come first serve. 

Eucharistic Adoration ~ Thurs. 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

(Not on Holy Thursday)  with Evening prayer & 

Benediction at 5:00 pm                                      

   

Stations of the Cross ~Tuesday evenings after  

 5:30 pm Mass, Fri. morning after 8:15 am Mass.   

(No Stations Good Friday)  

 

Confessions ~ Sat. at 9:00 am; Thurs. at 5:30 pm  

(No Confessions Holy Thursday  

or Holy Saturday) 
 

Additional Confession date ~ 

Tuesday, March 30
th

 at 6:15 pm.   

We will have four stations set up. 

Call the Parish office at 715-344-4326! 



Readings for the Week of March 21, 2021 
 

Sunday:          Ez 37:12-14/Ps 130:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 [7]/Rom 8:8-11/Jn 11:1-45      

                                                                 or 11:3-7, 17, 20-27, 33b-45 
 

Monday:          Dn 13:1-9, 15-17, 19-30, 33-62 or 13:41c-62/Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5,   
                                      6 [4ab]/Jn 8:1-11 
 

Tuesday:         Nm 21:4-9/Ps 102:2-3, 16-18, 19-21 [2]/Jn 8:21-30 
 

Wednesday:    Dn 3:14-20, 91-92, 95/Dn 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 56 [52b]/Jn 8:31-42 
 

Thursday:        Is 7:10-14; 8:10/Ps 40:7-8, 8-9, 10, 11 [8a, 9a]/Heb 10:4-10/Lk                    
                                                                   1:26-38 
 

Friday:             Jer 20:10-13/Ps 18:2-3a, 3bc-4, 5-6, 7 [cf. 7]/Jn 10:31-42 
 

Saturday:         Ez 37:21-28/Jer 31:10, 11-12abcd, 13 [cf. 10d]/Jn 11:45-56 
 

Next Sunday:     Mk 11:1-10 or Jn 12:12-16/Is 50:4-7/Ps 22:8-9, 17-18, 19-20, 23-     
                          24 [2a]/Phil 2:6-11/Mk 14:1—15:47 or 15:1-39 

Parish News 

A look ahead at 

Sunday’s Scripture 
 

Mk 11:7-8 

Feel free to check out this 

Scripture to learn  more and 

prepare for the WORD of God 

for next Sunday. 

Social Concerns next food collection is March 20
th

 & 21
st

 

for the Family Crisis Center.  

Many items are needed for the families in crisis. Box cold cereals, 

can vegetables & fruits, pasta sauce, spices, seasonings (variety), 

paper products, basic cleaning supplies, dryer sheets, dishwasher 

pacs, dish soap, hand sanitizers, liquid hand soap, laundry detergent, 

disinfecting wipes & spray. Bleach, full size body lotion, shampoo & 

conditioner.  
 

Monetary donations also accepted, checks to Family Crisis Center.  

Thank you in advance for your generosity.  

 

Social Concerns Committee  

Everyday Stewardship - Recognize God in your ordinary moments   
 

When Our Own Hour Comes 
 

We parents know that it’s tricky, tackling the topic of fear with our kids. We want them to know that it’s okay to be 

scared, that it’s something we all feel from time to time. We want them to understand that bravery isn’t the absence of 

fear, but the choices we make in persevering despite that feeling. 
 

Most of all, we want to model the right kind of behavior for our kids. Whatever our scary situation is — illness, a job 

loss, life changes — we want them to see us make a choice to face that fear head-on. 
 

Jesus seems to be the parent who is gently broaching the topic of fear with his children. A great sense of foreboding 

hangs over these readings. Jesus knew what was coming. He knew it was going to be hard, both for him and for his 

followers, who did not have his courage. Even he admits to being “troubled” and he speaks of “the time of judgment.” 

There is the dramatic raising of Lazarus, the talk of how a grain of wheat must die in order to bear fruit, the depiction of 

Christ as an obedient student of his own suffering. 
 

“Yet what should I say?” he asks them. “‘Father, save me from this hour?’ But it was for this purpose that I came to this 

hour.” 
 

This week, Christ gives us a very parental gift: He shows us his fear, and he shows us how to conquer it.                    

He challenges us to embrace the purpose for which we came to this hour — whatever that hour may hold. 
 

— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS     ©LPi 



Imagine the Priesthood    

Praying for the 2021 Seminarians  

We encourage you to pray 
for the seminarians as a way 
of showing your support. 
Every week we will list a 
different seminarian.    

Our featured Bulletin sponsor 
 

When you go shopping why not take a bulletin with you and  
stop in to support our sponsors and thank them for 

advertising in the St. Bron’s bulletin!! 

Parish News 

 

 

I - Cassandra Perez & Garrett Radke ~  

                                                                    April 10, 2021 

May God bless their marriage! 

Need gift cards? Read on...  
Gift cards are here at St. Bron’s. Please 
call the parish office at 715-344-4326 
before you come to get gift cards to 
verify we have what you need.  
 
Support the church or a family in PCS! 
Thank you and may God bless you for 
your efforts!  

Prayer Shawls 
 

Prayer shawls are available for 
anyone who could use one. St. 
Bron’s Prayer Shawl Ministry 
has been hard at work and 
would very much like anyone 
who could benefit from a prayer 
shawl to get one. 
 

Please contact: Carol at 
ckvatek@yahoo.com or                 
715-340-0052 or feel free to call 
the parish office.  Help spread 
love, warmth, comfort and 
prayers to those who need it! 

This week we ask 

you to pray for:   

Arturo Vigueras 

Loss of a loved one? 
 

St. Bronislava Grief Ministry 
provides support to parishioners 
who have experienced the death of 
a loved one. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
For more 
information, please contact:  
Mary Ann Baird, 715-344-8118. 

Spiritual Communion 
 

Question: 

What is spiritual communion, and do you need to be in a state of grace to receive it? 
 

Answer: 

The practice of making a “spiritual communion” dates back several centuries and St. Thomas Aquinas described it as 

“an ardent desire to receive Jesus in the Holy Sacrament and a loving embrace as though we had already received 

Him.” Traditionally, a prayer of spiritual communion has been used by those who are unable to receive sacramental 

communion because of health, inability to attend Mass, or who cannot receive communion because of grave sin. This 

practice has been encouraged by many saints and spiritual writers and most recently Pope Francis encouraged the 

practice when the realities of the COVID-19 pandemic prevented so many Catholics from taking part in the Mass or 

receiving sacramental communion. 
 

Although the graces offered in spiritual communion are not the same as those offered in the sacramental communion of 

the Mass, this practice is still a powerful opportunity to express our desire for union with the Lord and to be united with 

Christ and the Church, even in an imperfect way. 

 

©LPi 



Grade 6 

Wednesdays 5:30 – 6:45 PM 

Session 7: March 31 

Session 8: May 5 

Collecting Aluminum 
 

It’s easy for you to donate!  
We have a spot, left of the cemetery 
garage for bags of Aluminum cans.   

NO GLASS OR PLASTIC! 
 Monies received fund Youth 

Programs.  
 

Please secure the bags!  

Youth and Children Formation News 

Faith Formation Dates & 

Schedules 

Grades 7-9    

  SECTION A 

Sun.  

5:30 – 7 pm 

SECTION C 

Wed.  

6:30 – 8 pm 

Session 13: April 11 April 14 

Session 14: April 25 April 28 

Session 15: May 16 May 19 

Session 16: May 23 May 26 

10th Grade Confirmation  

Session 6: Wed. April 21, 6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Session 7: Wed.  May 12, 6:30– 8:00 pm 

Spiritual Experience Sessions  

  Lift Up Your 

Heart  

A 

5:00-6:30PM  

Dead  

Theologians  

Society 

6:15-7:30PM 

Bearing  

Witness 

Gentlemen 

5:00-6:30PM 

Bearing  

Witness  

Ladies  

5:30-7:00PM 

Martyrs for 

Christ  

 

4:00-5:30PM 

Lift Up Your 

Heart  

B 

7:30-9:00PM 

Session 3: -- March 30 -- March 28 -- -- 

Session 4: April 27 April 20 April 29 April 18 April 28 April 29 

Session 5: May 25 May 11 May 20 May 30 May 19 May 20 

Faith Formation Grades 7-10: 
If you are not yet participating in one of these Spiritual Experiences,  

please contact Anna at annamc@stbrons.com to register!  

On March 25, we celebrate 

the feast of the 

Annunciation of the Lord.  
This is the feast where the Angel 

Gabriel appeared to Mary to 

announce that she was to be the 

mother of Christ.  Her yes, or fiat, is 

the reason that Christ was able to 

come into the world fully human and 

fully divine.  This was when Jesus 

was conceived in Mary’s womb 

through the power of the Holy Spirit.  

With Mary’s YES to God, Jesus 

came into the world and was able to fulfill His plan of salvation!  Let us also 

strive to say YES to God, so that we too may be saved and bring others to 

salvation.  We celebrate this feast on March 25
th
, because 9 months later is 

December 25
th
, the birthday of Christ!!  

Let it be done unto me according to Thy Word! 

Steubenville Registration Coming SOON!! 

Keep an eye on your emails for registration for our Summer Steubenville 

Conference.  You won’t want to miss it!  If you have questions, you can 

contact Anna at annamc@stbrons.com . 

 

Steubenville Youth Conference 

June 17-20, 2021 

Steubenville, Ohio 

 



Elementary Grades 1
st

 - 5
th

 and 6
th    

FAMILY FORMATION   
 
 

Parish Families – Find out more about our Family Formation! Have questions? Contact the Faith Formation office.   
 
 

Family Meetings:  
Our next in-church Family Meetings are:  
 Wednesday, March 31

st 
(5:30 - 6:45 pm) or Saturday, April 10

th
  (9:00 - 10:15 am).        

 

Home Lessons:  
The remaining March Home packets are available for pickup during the week, generally 8:00 am – 3:00 pm or around 
Mass times. They are located in the Parish Hallway on the wooden table. 

MARCH HOME LESSONS this week are preparing your family for Holy Week. Together, create the Holy Week Story 
Wheel. The Holy Week lessons are intentionally short to help you keep the lesson going throughout the week.    

Memorize this month:  “Teach me wisdom and knowledge, for in your commands I trust.” Psalm 119:66. Also, the 
older children work on knowing the Ten Commandments.  
 

Children's Weekly Gospel Time  
Sharing the Gospel 
Lazarus was a good friend of Jesus. His sisters, Mary and Martha, were also devout followers of the Lord. So when 
Lazarus was ill, they called to Jesus, asking Him to come and heal Lazarus. But Jesus waited. After a couple days, he 
told the disciples he was going to Bethany. Now Bethany was only two miles from Jerusalem, where there were Jews 
who wanted to kill Jesus. The disciples felt it was dangerous to go there. But Jesus was not afraid. He knew that God 
would protect him if he did the Father's will. Mary, Martha and their friends all believed in Jesus' power to heal. They 
believed that He was the Messiah. But still Jesus wanted to increase their faith. 
 
Prayer    
Lord, I trust you will take care of me and my family. 
 
 

Mission for the Week  
I will tell others about God and how we are healed through Him.  

 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Something to ponder… Are you interested in being involved with CGS 
and the young children? Lead catechist level 1B formation is coming this summer 2021 to Ss. Peter and Paul, 
Wisconsin Rapids, July 22-24 and August 19-21. Space is limited. Register today! Contact jody@stbrons.com.    
 

 

First Communion preparation:  First Communion celebrations will be held during the Easter Season Masses. 
Families reserve their First Communion Mass date/time and the Check-in with practice date using SignUp Genius. 

A checklist of sorts for preparation: 

• During March and into April, access the First Communion Parish Preparation Center and complete the four 
activity pages with your child. The link has been emailed to the families and activities can be completed at 
your own pace.  

• The family information packet includes two activity sheets to do and turn in by April 6
th
.  The Bible story 

reading and drawing and the “What the Eucharist means to me” reflection. 
• Banner kits have been distributed. Let us know if you are in need of ideas or materials. Completed banners 

are brought to your practice. 

• Bring your Magnifikid! booklet to weekly Mass! This is a wonderful guide to the readings and responses at 
Mass for your child.  Note:  March 7

th
, 14

th
, and 21

st
, the readings will be different, as we will be using cycle 

A readings at Mass. 
 
 

Lenten Mite Box CHILDREN & YOUTH  COLLECTION   
Remember to be putting in your change into your Lenten Mite Box.  Monies 
collected in support of the Missionary Childhood Association (MCA) 
through the Diocese of LaCrosse Missions Office. Let us work together to 
inspire faith in our children, as they serve children in need with the love of 
Jesus—making a difference in our world. Please return your collection to the Faith Formation Office or School office  
by March 31

st
.  For more information regarding this Diocesan effort see  http://diolc.org/missions/ 

Children and Youth Formation News 



Pacelli Catholic Schools 

DIOCESE OF LA CROSSE GUIDELINES FOR REPORTING INSTANCES OF 

CHILD ABUSE  

The Diocese of La Crosse, through its policies and procedures, seeks to provide 

a prompt, appropriate and compassionate response to reporters of sexual abuse 

of a child by any diocesan agent (bishop, priest, deacon, employee, religious, 

vendor or volunteer). Anyone wishing to make a report of an allegation of sexual 

abuse should send that report to Mrs. Karen Becker, Complaint Intake Agent, at 

the Diocese of La Crosse, P.O. Box 4004, La Crosse, WI 54602-4004.  

Alternatively, you can contact Mrs. Becker at 608.791.0179 or 

intakeagent@diolc.org. The reporting form is available through the Diocese of 

La Crosse Office of Safe Environment or on the diocesan website at: diolc.org/

safeenvironment/reporting. Individuals are also encouraged to take their reports 

directly to civil authorities.  

Copies of the diocesan policy are available through your local parish and on the 

diocesan website. If you have any questions about the Diocese of La Crosse 

and the implementation of the Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 

People, please contact Teresa Brown, Diocese of La Crosse, at 608.791.2679; 

or tbrown@diolc.org. 

We're the building blocks to a strong future for your child.  

Schedule a tour today! 

www.pacellicatholicschools.com/visitpcs 

St. Bronislava Elementary School Newsflash 
Do you want to see what exciting things are happening at      

St. Bronislava Elementary?  If you are interested in checking it 

out, click HERE.  We have upcoming events, contact 

information and more!   

When you get to the communication page click on Newsflash 

to get to our publication.  You can also see all the things listed 

on the Pacelli Catholic Schools website from the link, at the 

very top click on “Home”. 

Something to think about….. 

PCS Childcare + Preschool 

Did you know Pacelli Catholic Schools offers 

childcare starting at age 6 weeks? 
 

Pacelli Catholic Elementary School- 

St. Bronislava (3K-4
th

 Grade) 

3301 Willow Drive, Plover, WI 54467 715-342-2015 
 

Pacelli Catholic Schools Tim Copps Early 

Childhood Center (Childcare-4K) 715-341-2878 

St. Bron’s School and PCS Hours 
 

St. Bron’s School Office - 715-342-2015 

Monday through Friday:  7:30 - 3:15 - school year 

Gregg Kaster, Principal 
 

PCS Central Office - 715-341-2445  

Parish News 



Blood Drives in the area 
 

Please visit   
www.communityblood.org/tour   

 
or call (800) 280-4102 to find out more. 

 

Our blood supply is at a critical low as you know.  

The best Catholic content - all in one place, 
FORMED.org Check this out, no cost, it is FREE! 
 

We are excited to announce that our parish continues to 
subscribe to a dynamic new online platform called FORMED. 
Every parishioner will have 24/7 access to the best Catholic 
content on any device, including your computer, smartphone 
and tablet.  
 

With FORMED, you’ll find video programs that explain the 
Catholic faith, explore the deepest meaning of marriage, 
receive Bible studies and inspiring audio talks on a variety of 
topics for all ages, and more! You’ll find presenters like Dr. 
Tim Gray, Dr. Edward Sri, Dr. Mary Healey, Chris Stefanick, 
Dr. Scott Hahn, Bishop Robert Barron, Mark Hart and so 
many more. There are hundreds of movies to watch with a 
variety of topics, including cartoons for the kids.  
 

ALL this as part of our parish subscription. It truly is the 
Catholic faith on demand.  Here’s how easy it is to get 
FORMED: Go to www.FORMED.org. Click sign up,  select    
“I belong to a Parish”, find Saint Bronislava by name or        
zip code, enter your email.  
 

You are ready to open your world to FORMED.org.   
 
 

If you have any questions please contact:  Julie Studinski at 
715-344-4326 x104 or julie@stbrons.com.  

Holy Hour For Families 
 

Let’s all stand together as God’s family by praying 
together even amidst a pandemic.  
 

Council 1170 of the Knights of Columbus is proud to 
continue a Holy Hour for families at 7:00 pm on the 
second Monday of the Month at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church, 1709 Wyatt Avenue. 
 
 

The hour of prayer includes Exposition, Rosary, 
Chaplet of Divine Mercy, Benediction, a prayer for 
families, and Confession will be held in the conference 
room to ensure social distancing.  
 

 

Masks are required along with respecting social 
distancing requirements.  
 

God would love to see you there. 

Parish & Other News 

There’s a School attached to the Church 
 
How do I learn more about it? St. Bronislava School (3 yr. old 
preschool - 4

th
 grade)   

 
 

Contact Mr. Greg Kaster at 715-342-2015. Discover Pacelli 
Catholic Schools - Children 6 weeks - 12

th
 grade. 

  
 

Continuing a tradition of inspiring the individual best from 
every student through a Christ centered drive for excellence   
in academics, athletics & arts.   

That Man is You! 

TMIY Virtual Fellowship, 6:00 am every Tuesday 

All men welcome! Contact Tom at tjandg@yahoo.com. 

St. Anthony Spirituality Center  
 
 

Eucharist Series, Language of the Emotions & Lenten 

Day of Prayer 2021! Please check these events and 

other events out at www.sarcenter.com. 
 

You can also email us at info@sarcenter.com or call 

us at 715.443.2236 for more information. 

We are located at 300 E. Fourth St. Marathon, WI 

54448  
 

Hope to see you soon! 

Pregnant? Confused? Need someone to 

talk to? Catholic Charities proves a FREE & 

CONFIDENTIAL helpline. Call 888-212-4357 or text 

our 24/7 helpline at 715-600-6391.   
 

Social workers are available to talk you through your 

life options.  We will listen and help you make the best 

decision for you and your child.  
 

We’ll also provide information, support and referrals to 

help you deal with other concerns or crises in you life.  

Learn more about our program by visiting  

https://cclse.org/pregnancy-support-2/. 

Parish and Area Events 
 

March 21, 2021 ~ St. Patrick’s Day   Ham Dinner, St. Max      

     Kolbe Parish,  Curbside Pickup Only, call 715-824-3380.  

March 27 & 28, 2021 ~ Czarnina & Chicken Soup Sale,           

       St. Ladislaus Parish, pre-paid orders only call  

      715-446-3060.  

March 28, 2021 ~ Grilled Pork Chop Dinner, 11 am -1 pm       

             Drive thru St. Michael Church, Junc. City call for details. 

March 29, 2021 ~ St. Adalbert Parish Fish Fry                         

Take-out orders only: Call 715-677-4518 or 715-677-4517  

March 29, 2021 ~  The Shroud of Turin Presentation at        

           Our Lady Queen of Heaven, for info call (715) 423-1251. 

Lenten Friday Stations of the Cross & Soup for sale, 

     12:00 noon, St. Peter Parish.  For soup, call 715-344-6115. 



ST. BRONISLAVA PARISH - DIRECTORY 

Pastor   

Very Reverend Edward J. Shuttleworth    715-344-4326 Ext. #110              
                    fathered@stbrons.com  

Associate Pastor 

Father Brandon A. Guenther                     715-344-4326 Ext. #109    
                  bguenther@stbrons.com   

Director of Liturgical and Adult Ministries 
 

Deacon Vernon R. Linzmeier                   715-344-4326 Ext. #101                            
                 deaconvern@stbrons.com  or 715-341-7742 
 

Parish, Business, Facility & Music Offices  
                  parishoffice@stbrons.com      715-344-4326    
 

Parish Fax                                                715-344-6121 

Faith Formation & Youth Ministry         715-341-6700 

St. Bron’s School Office                         715-342-2015 

Principal - Mr. Greg Kaster  gkaster@pacellicatholicschools.com 

Pacelli Catholic Schools Central Office 715-341-2445 

Catholic Cemetery Association               715-341-3236 

Just got engaged to get Married, who do I call? 

Marriage arrangements should be made at least six months 
in advance of the wedding or earlier.  Contact Fr. Ed 
Shuttleworth at fathered@stbrons.com.  

I’m Expecting a Child, who do I call about Baptism? 

To receive information on the Sacrament of Baptism, 
preparation materials and resources, please contact   
Jody Glodowski at 715-341-6700, ext.107 or 
jody@stbrons.com. 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

How do I join St. Bron’s Parish? 

Call the parish office at 715-344-4326 to set up a meeting 
time with one of our Pastoral Team members on a Sunday 
between Masses.  They want to get to know you and we 
look forward to meeting you! 

Parish Website  

   www.stbrons.com 

Facebook Page     

 St. Bronislava Parish 

Facebook Page 

 St. Bronislava Youth Ministry 

MyParishApp        

 Find on phone’s App Store 

WeShare        

 Online Giving - link at stbrons.com 

For a complete listing of Staff emails go to  

stbrons.com - Welcome - Contact Us 

Parish Address      

 3200 Plover Rd, PO Box 158,   

 Plover WI 54467-0158 

 

Please call the Parish at 715-344-4326 

 for Parish Office Hours &   

Faith Formation Office Hours 

Can someone visit me, I’m Homebound, in a Nursing 
Home or at the Hospital? 

Hospitals or nursing homes are not allowed to contact 

the parish for legal reasons (confidentiality). We are most 

happy to make a pastoral visit for anointing, prayer and 

reception of Holy Communion.  Anyone who wishes a 

pastoral visit from Fr. Ed Shuttleworth or Deacon Vern 

Linzmeier should contact Deacon Vern at 715-344-4326, 

ext. 101.  

Who do I contact to learn more about becoming a 

Eucharistic Minister, Minister of the Word, Mass Server, 

Usher or Greeter? 

Call the parish office at 715-344-4326, ext. 100 or email 

parishoffice@stbrons.com and we’ll provide you with the 

contact information for that ministry. 

Faith Formation Office Hours 

The office hours vary throughout the year, someone from the parish office will help you if you are unable to connect 

directly with the Faith Formation staff. 

All Parish Offices closed on  

Labor Day    New Year’s Day      Thanksgiving Day (and the day after)      Good Friday 

Memorial Day     Christmas Eve      Christmas Day       Independence Day    

If the holiday falls on a weekend, the office will be closed on a Friday or Monday. 

 


